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Post Mobilization Technical Support 

AEECPL Project Manager's Visit to Ahmedabad 

Last Updated on: -  September 19, 2023 
 

Brief details 

This phase plays a pivotal role in sustaining the operational momentum following mobilization, ensuring a 
smooth transition. The initial technical support was executed at the Ahmedabad Asset. Mr. N.T. Jadhav, our 
Project Manager, engaged with ONGC's teams at both locations and conducted on-site assessments of our 
deployed safety officers. These visits were carried out on September 11, 2023, as scheduled. 
 
The details pertaining to this visit are as follows: - 
 

AEECPL Team ONGC Team 

Mr. N.T. Jadav Mr. Neeraj Agrawal, Asset HSE Head   

 Mr. Namit Sharma Asset Head (ED)  

 Mr. Sanjay Varshney GM HSE  

 Mr. R S Jasrotia G M HSE Drilling Services  

 Safety department team members  

AEECPL Deployed Safety Officers Deployment Section/Work Area 

Prajapati Mehul Gunvantbhai Surface Team  

 Sagar Jaimin Surface Team  

Bharat Kumar Dahayat Surface Team  

Pankaj Keshre Surface Team  

Nair Anandu Ashokkumar Surface Team 

Malek Shahbaj Mahammadiqbal Drilling Team   

Parmar Nikhil Pravinbhai Drilling Team   

Prashant Gajbhiye Well services  

 

Visit Brief 

• During a comprehensive discussion, Mr. N.T. Jadav, our Project Manager at AEECPL, reiterated our 
unwavering commitment to ONGC in the provision of Installation Safety Officers. The presentation 
encompassed an overview of AEECPL's organizational structure, highlighting the technical and 
administrative support available to Safety Officers. Additionally, we introduced the Project Manager 
from our corporate office and Project Coordinators stationed in ONGC's Delhi and Mumbai offices. 
 

• Furthermore, we underscored that all AEECPL Safety Officers deployed can readily access the AEECPL 
Team for support and communication. ONGC expressed its intent to promptly assemble a dedicated 
team for deploying Safety Officers across various locations. 
 

• AEECPL also shared the reporting formats it has developed, with a focus on their implementation. 
Notably, ONGC preferred that one of the AEECPL Safety Officers submits daily reports in digital format 
on behalf of the entire deployment, as ONGC would not be furnishing a dedicated reporting system 
for this purpose. 
 

• Moreover, the protocol dictates that each individual AEECPL Safety Officer assumes responsibility for 
daily reporting to their respective senior ONGC office, with one designated AEECPL Safety Officer 
assigned to report to the HSE Department. To ensure transparency, a duplicate of the same report will 
be forwarded to the AEECPL Coordination Team. 


